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Type of Material: Correspondence. 

  

Condition of Material: Good. 

  

Arrangement: Chronological arrangement. 

  

Biographical / Historical Information: George W. Crabb and William Cochran practiced law 

in Tuscaloosa, Alabama during the early to mid-19th century.  

  

Scope and Content: Content includes a letter from Daniel Buck to the Crabb & Cochran law 

office written on July 7th, 1841. The letter is in reference to a legal matter related to financial 

damages incurred by Buck in January and March of 1841. 

  

Subject Headings / Descriptors: 

Buck, Daniel 

Cochran, William 

Crabb, George W.  

 

Notes: Letter was removed from the Stuart Sprague Collection and cataloged separately in 

November of 2014.  


